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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   Contact Robert Jackson 504-269-7978 or 
February 24, 2011     Robert Jackson 504-269-7819 
 
 
 
 
SWB Customer Lobby 
To close early for Mardi Gras Parade 
 
Because of concerns with regards to vehicular traffic restrictions, public transportation,  
parking and other considerations associated with the Mardi Gras parades, the Sewerage and Water 
Board’s Main Administration Building located at 625 St. Joseph Street will close at 4:00 p.m.  
on Friday, February 25, 2011.      

 


